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As Scouts we are united in sorrow for the loss of our Patron, HM The Queen. She 

leaves a bright legacy of hope and promise for future generations. 

 

We will remember her, and give thanks for her kindness, her service, and the 

unwavering support she showed our movement. She was truly a friend to Scouts 

everywhere. For seventy years, HM The Queen has stood at our side, encouraging 

our volunteers and inspiring our young people to learn new skills, help others and 

shine brightly. 

 

Her sense of duty was an outstanding example to every single Scout. It will take time 

for our movement, and our nation to recover from this loss. Let’s take great solace 

and comfort in her warm heartedness towards young people, her devotion to her 

duty and most of all her kindness and strive to show that same sense of kindness 

and respect to each other.  

 

On behalf of 1st Markfield Scouts, we thank HM The Queen for her life of service and 

dedication to our country. We will never forget her. 
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